Ridgefield Residents

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

On 05/16/10, one of our residents and community volunteers witnessed a tragic incident. His beloved dog of 6 years was hit and killed by a SPEEDING car on Pebblestone Dr. 

The driver did not slow down and did not stop…

As a community we need to remind one another to PLEASE SLOW DOWN as there are many children playing in our streets. Please remind VISITORS outside of the community to SLOW DOWN as well.

We are ALL responsible in creating a safe place for our families. Please take an active role in doing so.

Contact HOA Board President, Peter Zolas at zolape01@yahoo.com 

If you have any concerns or information about the incident

